

An Outreach Mission of Saint Bede Catholic Church

January 19, 2018

Mr. Barry Strohmeier, Treasurer Colonial Corvette Club 103 Westward Ho Williamsburg, VA 23188

Dear Barry and the Colonial Corvette Club,

I would like to personally thank the Colonial Corvette Club for the donation that was made November 20, 2017 in the amount of \$500.00. We are so grateful that the House of Mercy was chosen as one of the recipients for your charitable donation. This contribution helps us to fulfill our overall mission of providing outreach, financial assistance, food services, homeless services, and homeless rehousing to the greater Williamsburg community and ensures that we are able to continue the work of our Lord to the most vulnerable among us.

The Williamsburg House of Mercy partners with 22 different non-profit organizations to help minister to the poor and homeless in Williamsburg. We see more men, women and children who are in desperate need of the basic necessities of food and shelter. Your support of our mission allows us to minister to their needs. Our overall goal is a return to permanent housing and stability.

We are very grateful to you for this "partnership" that enables us to protect and support the dignity of all human life.

Sincerely,

Patty Morrison on behalf of

Shannon Woloszynowski, Executive Director

757-229-3700 ext. 2210

This acknowledgement is provided pursuant to Section 170 (f) (8) of the Internal Revenue Code. It should be noted that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution, other than intangible religious benefits.

Date of Contribution:

November 20, 2017

Description of Contribution:

\$500.00 ck # 1095

Donation Provided to:

The Williamsburg House of Mercy